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To:  Board of Education Members 

From:  Jason Lind 

• The 24- hour challenge was a huge success.   

• Jake and I presented an RtI follow-up in-service for the staff during 
the last early dismissal. 

• Camp Timber Lee is going on Monday through Wednesday. 

• Parent/Teacher Conferences take place during the last week of this 
month. 

• Attendance/Red Ribbon/Spirit Week takes place during the last week 
of this month. 

• Band and Choir concert on the 26th.  

• Bingo night coming on the 29th. 

 

 


